[INSERT DATE]
[INSERT NAME]
[INSERT ADDRESS]
Dear [INSERT NAME]

Re: Information kit
Thank you for your enquiry regarding the provision of foster care in Queensland. 
The Department of Child Safety works in partnership with child protection agencies, fostering agencies and carers to ensure that children and young people requiring foster care are cared for in a safe and accountable way. 

Given the individual needs of these children and young people, different types of carers are required to care for them. The enclosed fact sheets provide an explanation of the different types of foster care.  

If you would like to learn more about fostering please contact [Insert name, workgroup and phone number].

Regards
Covering letter for the information kit




